OTTAWA

Room 515-S, Centre Block House of Commons Ottawa, ON K1A 0A6 Tel.: (613) 996-4743 ralph.goodale@parl.gc.ca



REGINA

310 University Park Drive Regina, SK S4V 0Y8 Tel.: (306) 585-2202 Fax: (306) 585-2280 ralphgoodale.ca

Ralph Goodale, M.P. Regina-Wascana

June 4th, 2018

Campbell Collegiate 102 Massey Road Regina, Saskatchewan S4S 4M9

Dear Graduate:

Congratulations upon your graduation from high school – what an exciting moment! This is an important milestone in your life and you can be very proud of your accomplishments.

As you complete your secondary education and open the doors on your future, I am proud to extend my personal greetings and those of Prime Minister Trudeau and the Government of Canada.

Wherever you go from today, have confidence in yourself, and always remember the wonderful people along the way – parents, family members, teachers, coaches, group leaders, neighbours and friends – who have helped to build the foundations upon which you stand. I encourage you to use the knowledge and skills you have acquired to make a positive contribution to your community, your province and your country.

Canada will always be a priceless "work-in-progress", based upon the fundamental values of fairness, compassion, diversity and tolerance. As your generation takes charge of Canada's destiny, these are qualities to be treasured and espoused.

I wish you all the very best as you take your place as a fully participating citizen of the best country in the world.

Sincerely,

Ralph Goodale, MP (Regina-Wascana)

Minister of Public Safety & Emergency Preparedness

